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Dear Applicant, 
 
Thank you for making an enquiry about a position at Lambeth College. I am 
delighted you have chosen to think about joining our exceptional team.  
 
This College does one of the most important jobs in the country - educating people 
to help them to succeed in life and create the skills society needs. Moreover, we 
do it well. We have high standards, with good success rates for students and more 
students joining us each year. It is our staff who are the most important resource 
that the College has in securing this success.  
 
We therefore value our staff highly and offer one of the best reward and benefits 
packages in the further education sector. We also respect and value the 
contribution of our staff and seek to engage the views of our colleagues regularly 
on major developments and important issues in the College. In return, when asked 
in our annual survey of staff views, very high numbers say they would recommend 
the College as a good place to work. 
 
You have already shown that you are keen to be a part of our success by 
enquiring about a post with us. I hope that you will follow this enquiry through with 
an application.  
 
I wish you well with your application and look forward to seeing successful 
candidates at a staff induction session in the near future. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Monica Box 
Interim Principal and Chief Executive 
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